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JoanE. Wirth
348 Hundred Acres Wood
Bristol NH 03222

Dear Ms. Wirth,

March 16, 2012

Thank you for your letter received March 7, 2012 regarding the installation of new meters by
New Hampshire Electric Cooperative and your concerns regarding those meters. The issues you
raised in your letter to the Commission are the subject of a lawsuit filed in Grafton County Superior
Court.

The Grafton County Superior Court heard testimony on this matter on February 24,2012, and
a determination from the Court is pending. As the matter is pending before the Court, the
Commission will await the Court’s determination.

Sincerely,

CLw
Amanda 0. Noonan
Director, Consumer Affairs


